
   PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

EL PORTAL’S 20TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 
 

Wednesday, June 7, 2023  
5:00 pm - 8:00 pm, 95 Portal Lane 

SEDONA, AZ 86336 
 
 
 
 

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council may attend El Portal’s 29 
Anniversary Celebration. Hosted by Steve and Connie Segner. This will take place 95 Portal 
Lane, Sedona, AZ 86336. Commencing at 5:00 p.m. on June 7, 2023.  

 
While this is not an official meeting, public notice is given for this event because of the potential 
that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or Committees may be present at one time. 
 
 
     06-05-2023 
Marcy Garner   Date 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
Date posted at physical locations: 06-05-2023  
Staff Initials: MG 
 


